Caepiello, Diane

From: SYDELLE HIRSCH <sydelleh@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 3:47 PM

To: Cappiello, Diane

Subject: Union Board of Education Candidates Night

The League of Women Voters of the Union Area requests the use of the Union High
School Library on one of the following dates from 7 to 10p.m. for the Union Board of
Education Candidates Night Forum and Debate. We plan to have it televised. The
dates are October 4’6:@23;“25-;-@»—26, 2017.

We appreciate the use of your facilities. It is our non-partisan effort to inform the
electorate in our democracy. We welcome your attendance.

Sincerely,

Sydelle Hirsch

Michele Cerrato Mannino
LWV of Union

Voter Service Co-Chairs

*Email Disciaimer: The information contained in or accempanying this e-mail is for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain information that is
confidential and/or privileged. If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure ar copying of this e-
mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mait in error, please notify the sender immediately and dalete this e-maii from your system. Any views or
opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Township of Union Beard of Educaticn. Please be aware that no
electronic communication using equipment or services belonging to the Township of Union Board of Education is considered private. Alt communications created
using this equipment or service is the property of the Township of Union Beard of Education. The Township of Union Board of Education reserves the right tc copy,
archive and retain all communications as required by Federal Law.



